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23 November 2018 

Research and Development Rebate 

 
 
Spookfish Limited (ASX: SFI) (“Spookfish” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce the receipt of a 
Research and Development Tax Incentive cash rebate from the Australian Tax Office of $1.38 million 
for the twelve-month period to June 2018. 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 

 
Jason Waller  
Chief Executive Officer 
jason.waller@spookfish.com 
 

  

  


